
Q: Who will be in charge while Hannah is gone?
A: Each youth event has its own delegated contact person. This information will be shared in the
youth weekly update (YWU) emails.
Q: Will the youth schedule be the same while Hannah is gone?
A: Yes! Thanks to all of our incredible youth leaders & parents who have volunteered to help. 
Find the list of youth events online, powellumc.org/youth-events. 
Q: How long will Hannah be gone?
A: Hannah will take 8 weeks of leave starting when her baby is born! Her baby is due 9/1.
Q: My youth has a pastoral care concern, who do I contact?
A: Pastor Katya will respond to all youth pastoral care concerns. You can use her email,
katyabrodbeck@powellumc.org to make your initial contact.
Q: How will the Fall Retreat be handled while Hannah is gone?
A: Our veteran adult chaperones, Matt Utt & Sara Bode are taking the lead this year! We will be
at Camp Wesley 9/16-9/18. Register your youth online by 8/28. 
Q: How will Confirmation be handled while Hannah is gone?
A: Drew Thiele & Kathy Perry will help kick off Confirmation this year! Register your youth online
by 9/9. Kick-off is on 9/23.
Q: How will the Pumpkin Patch be handled while Hannah is gone?
A: The Patch will run per usual with help from our youth taking weekend shifts! You will receive
a sign up genius for shifts in the YWU email. 
Q: I really need to ask Hannah a question, is it okay to reach out to her? 
A: Please respect this time for Hannah, baby and her family by contacting Drew or Pastor Katya
with any immediate concerns. 
Q: So…when do we get to see this baby?!
A: Hannah will record a video with baby for it to be shared with all of you in the YWU email once
everyone is settled! And after she takes a good nap:)
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